Advances in Constructive Approximation
Submitting Papers

1. Introduction The proceedings of this meeting will be published in a
style similar to to the proceedings of the Trends conference [1]. Contri-
butions will be refereed and edited, and must be original work. Abstracts
and summaries of work published elsewhere will not be accepted. Papers
to be included in the proceedings must be prepared in plain TEX, using
a macro file called at03.tex. This file and other useful TEX files can be
downloaded from the conference web site.

2. Preparing your Manuscript. We recommend that you read Sample
Paper and Tutorial which is available on the conference web site. The
easiest way to prepare your paper is to fill in the blanks in the file pa-
per.tex also available on the web site. If you want to take advantage of
some advanced features of TEX, including automatic numbering, insertion
of postscript files, etc., you should input both at03.tex and nash03.tex
into your TEX file.

3. Page Limits. There is no predefined page limit since we want to en-
courage full-length journal quality papers. However, we expect the average
paper to be 10-12 pages.

4. Submitting your Paper. Papers are due by August 1, 2003.
Please send 3 copies of your paper (do not send your TEX file or any
figure files) to

John Irvin

Advances in Constructive Approximation
Center for Constructive Aprpoximation
Dept. of Mathematics

Vanderbilt University

Nashville, TN 37240

Once your paper arrives, you should get an email within a day or two
acknowledging receipt of your paper.

6. Refereeing and Editing. All submitted papers will be refereed and
copy edited. After you have made all corrections, you will be asked to
submit your final TEX files and figure files.
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